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Comments: The proposed project appears to be the start of the construction of the three-stage gondola

connecting the base village to the town of Winter Park which is wonderful news! This gondola system would

significantly reduce traffic and emissions on highway #40. Also the other proposed items appear to be

thoughtfully planned to keep the mountain running well. 


